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This announcement is made by Greentown Management Holdings Company Limited (the
“Company”, together with its subsidiaries, associated companies and joint ventures, the “Group”)
on a voluntary basis.

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company wishes to update the shareholders and potential
investors of the Company on the business development of the Group.

As of 31 December 2023, the total GFA of the newly contracted projects under project management
business of the Group reached 35.28 million sq.m., representing an increase of approximately 25.0%
compared with the same period last year; the estimated amount of project management fee for the
newly contracted projects under project management business was RMB10.37 billion, representing an
increase of approximately 20.5% compared with the same period last year

The above-mentioned data is unaudited and is based on preliminary internal information of the Group,
which may differ from figures to be disclosed in the audited or unaudited consolidated financial
statements to be published by the Company on an annual or half-yearly basis due to various
uncertainties during the process of collecting such sales data. As such, the above data, which is
preliminary in nature, is provided for investors’ reference only. Investors are advised to exercise
caution and not to place undue reliance on such data when dealing in the securities of the Company.
In case of any doubt, investors should seek independent advice from professional or financial
advisers.
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